
Report: Workshop on Creating Large Scale POS Annotated Corpus for Kashmiri  

(18th Dec 2012-04th Feb 2013) 

The POS Annotation Workshop was organized by LDC-IL in collaboration with Department of 
Linguistics, University of Kashmir, Hazratbal, Srinagar  

The workshop was conducted smoothly in Computational Lab. of the department and all the 
objectives were achieved. As planned earlier, 70K to 80K text corpus was annotated at POS 
level. The workshop was supervised and coordinated by Shahid Mushtaq Bhat, Lecture/RP, 
LDCIL. Prof. Nazir Ahmad Dhar, H.O.D was the local coordinator and he distributed the 
certificates among the participants.   

Finally, a team from LDCIL- Mr. Venkateshan, Mr. Vadivel and Miss Atryee Sharma- visited to 
inspect and validate the ongoing work. They were satisfied with the quantum of work done 
during this brief period of time and also with the facilities extended by the department, especially 
the people from Computational Lab. In short, the workshop (first of this kind) was very fruitful 
not only for participants but also for LDCIL.  

 


